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Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

16th session of the Universal Periodic Review 

Review of Turkmenistan – 22 April 2013
Mr President, 

Sri Lanka welcomes the high level delegation of Turkmenistan to the UPR Working Group and thanks them for the comprehensive update. 
My delegation takes note of the enhanced engagement of Turkmenistan with UN organizations, its accession to a number of human rights instruments and the adoption of several legislative acts to ensure the promotion and protection of human rights. 

The 2011-2030 national programme for the social and economic development of Turkmenistan and the various initiatives to strengthen social security and state benefits for citizens are also noteworthy in the country’s efforts to promote its citizens’ wellbeing. 
My delegation makes the following recommendations to Turkmenistan: 
1. Continue reforms in the education sector with a view to further enhancing the quality of education,
2. Further strengthen efforts at combating HIV/AIDS, especially with a focus on adolescents and young adults, such as through awareness-raising.

Finally, my delegation wishes the delegation the Turkmenistan success in its UPR engagement.
Thank you.
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